I hereby certify that the following were notified by Certified Return Receipt Mail, on
September 13, 1994. A copy of the C-101, C-102 and Land Plat was mailed to each
listed below, in reference to the re-entry of the Glenn Cleveland #1. Please see attached

copy of the receipts.

Gina Howard
Production Technician

Chevron U.S.A.
P.O. BOX 1150
Midland, Texas 79702

J.M. Huber Corp.
P.O. BOX 100325
Houston, Texas 77212

KHL Inc.
P.O. BOX 44203
Shreveport, La 71134-4203

Texaco
P.O. BOX 3109
Midland, Texas 79702

Yates Petroleum
P.O. BOX 818
Artesia, NM 88210-0818

Date: September 26, 1994
Great Western Drilling Company



